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Closing the charity will take some time. The board will remain in place to ensure 
compliance with the requirements of the U.K. Charity Commission, Companies House and 
all other legal obligation.  The board will hold a final grant round to distribute remaining 
unrestricted funds.   
 
 

We will continue to administer the MAD Covid-19 Emergency Relief Fund. Should there 
still be funds remaining at the point of closure, the board will look to another charity with 
an appropriate mission to administer the funds according to MAD Trust eligibility criteria.    
 
 

Intellectual property and brands of the MAD Trust including but not limited to West End 
Eurovision, A West End Christmas and West End Bares will remain the property of Make a 
Difference Enterprises LTD.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


